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BATAVIA TOWNSHIP ZONING COMMISSION 

LEGAL NOTICE 
 

Re:  Continuation of Public Workshop – Batavia Township 
Date/ Time: Thursday, July 10, 2025 @ 5:30 PM 

 
Notice is hereby given that the Batavia Township Zoning Commission will continue its public 
discussion regarding proposed updates to the Batavia Township Zoning Resolution at a workshop 
scheduled for Thursday, July 10, 2025, at 5:30 p.m. The meeting will take place at the Batavia 
Township Community Center, 1535 Clough Pike, Batavia, OH 45103. 
 
This workshop is a continuation of the Zoning Commission’s review and discussion initiated at 
the June 12, 2025, meeting. Staff has prepared draft text amendments based on input received 
during that initial discussion. The Commission will review the proposed language, consider 
further revisions, and continue working toward modernizing the Zoning Resolution to reflect the 
Township’s goals, best planning practices, and current development needs. 
 
All interested residents, stakeholders, and community members are encouraged to attend and 
participate. 
 
For more information or to request workshop materials by mail or email, please contact: 
 
To obtain additional information by mail or email, contact the Director of Planning & Zoning, 
Taylor Corbett, at 513-732-3888 or Tcorbett@bataviatownship.org. 
 
THE BATAVIA TOWNSHIP BOARD OF ZONING APPEALS 
Ken Cowan, Chair 
 
 
Taylor Corbett, Director of Planning & Zoning  
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